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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

Please do not remove the Heber Wild Horse here which are adored by people from all over the world. These
horses should not be removed for the purpose of cattle ranchers. Wild horses management and herd reduction
can be done humanely and if you reduce this herd down to 50 horses you are going to end the lives of these
majestic wild horses. | oppose the proposal to reduce and remove these horses.



